
 

                    

       
QUEST ACADEMY 

Anderson Avenue, Rugby, Warwickshire, CV22 5PE 
Telephone: 01788 593 112     

Email: quest.office@macintyreacademies.org   Website: www.thequestacademy.org 

Friday 13th November 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Thank you for all your feedback regarding uniform, as a Senior Leadership Team (SLT) we met on Friday 

6th November 2020 to discuss and offer further clarity on this topic. 

Please see below:  

Uniform 

• ALL learners wear a Quest logo polo shirt. 

• Learners have a choice to add either/or a blazer, Quest jumper or Quest PE hoodie. 

• Black trousers or black skirt to be worn. 

• Sensory needs can see black soft PE trousers worn instead. 

• Black shoes or trainers that are clearly predominantly black. 

Physical Education 

• PE uniform remains unchanged in terms of expectations. 

• Joggers/plain black leggings may be worn here. 

Jewellery and make up should be kept to a minimum, which may include; 

• Ear studs – no hoops. 

• A Watch. 

• Jewellery for religious reasons may be worn. 

• Make-up is discouraged and should not draw attention to the face, nail varnish is discouraged but if 
worn should be neutral.  

Fridays 

• For Friday’s appropriate clothing should be considered that is not revealing, does not contain 
offensive logos and allows learners to function throughout the day.  

We are also looking at including a Quest coat and hat to the uniform list, please contact your Family 

Footings Facilitator to register your interest and we will procure the items on receipt of responses. This 

will not be a compulsory item. 

Please contact your Family Footings Facilitator if you require financial support. We are also able to offer 

instalments through ParentPay. 

Family Footings Facilitators  
Lower school 
Daisy Howden: daisy.howden@macintyreacademies.org 
Upper School 
Joan Goodrich:  joan.goodrich@macintyreacademies.org 
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Helpful Links and Contacts:  

School Website: https://www.thequestacademy.org/home 
Webb Ellis (School Uniform): https://www.webb-ellis.co.uk/ 
 
Thank you for all your support in advance,  

Kind regards, 

Tyla Owen 

Assistant Principal (Inclusion) for Quest Academy 

MacIntyre Academies 
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